This Week in Church 
Saturday 3rd    
   
6.30pm
 The People of the Parish     
Sunday 4th    
       
9.30am
 Eileen Wanglin RIP (O’Donnell) 


11.30am       Peggy Parker RIP (O’Rourke)  
Monday 5th         
10.00am 
St Edward’s Shamrock Dancers & Parents (Zincraft)  

Tuesday 6th       
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion  
Wednesday 7th  


12.15pm
Stanley Squires RIP (Derrick & Peggy)   
Thursday 8th    
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion  
Friday 9th           

10.00am 
Henry Knott RIP (Mullane)  

Saturday 10th    
   
6.30pm
Peter Schroeyers RIP (Schroeyers)  
Sunday 11th    
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish   


11.30am     
Martin Boyle RIP (Hickie)      
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?

Mon 5th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Havering College Filming Interfaith Project 3.30pm
Church 

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre


Legion of Mary 
4.30pm-5.30pm
Upper Room
Tues 6th      
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Hospital 
11.20am
London Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 7th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Pastoral Meeting 
3.00pm 
Priest’s House

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 

Centenary Lectures 
7.30pm
Cathedral

Thurs 8th    
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Deanery School Governors
7.00pm
St Peter’s School
Fri 9th          
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Priest’s 25th Anniversary 
6.00pm
Manor Park

Sat 10th  
Marriage Preparation 
1.00pm
Priest’s House

Sun 11th 
Going Forth Celebration 
11.30am 
Church 

Parish Stewardship:

Offertory Collection Weekend 20th /21st May & 27th /28th May       

Envelopes: £407.22  £424.95        Cash: £662.60  £401.58       Standing Orders to 5th April £1957.02
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
Elizabeth Wilson, John Neil, Mary Johnson, Clara Worham, James Doherty, Mark Siedlaczek, Baby Luke Walker, Margaret Fraser, Michael Grogan, Mary Finch, Mary James, Bridget Rafferty, Eileen Saint, Mary Macklin, 
Mary Jukes, Augustine Ryan, Ada Mead, Louise Drake, Diane Griffin and  Alfredo Munoz, 

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, 
Davida Charles, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Fr John Taylor,
 Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Travelling Chalice

               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



3rd /4th June 
R Kerity 
         9.30am


10th /11th June
K Kingsnorth

       11.30am


17th /18th June 
A Danielak
         9.30am
Collectors Rota



6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

3rd /4th June     Gordon Crane, Dermot Donegan,  John Sizer, John Shean,           Antonella Montinaro, Andy Lock 

10th /11th June   Tom Murnane, Ian McAulay,    Vicky Charnick Julie Smith,      Christian De Prisco , Maureen Lock

Centenary Anniversary Pilgrimage to the National Shrine of
Our Lady of Walsingham on Saturday 22nd July 2017
 Our parish will be joining with Collier Row Parish to travel to Walsingham. The cost will be £17 per person (includes £2 admission). The coach will leave St Edwards at 7.15am and return approx 8pm. You will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day, also suitable clothing, (umbrella) and if needed something to sit on, as the Mass will be outside. See poster for more details. 

PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SATURDAY EVENING MASS IN PARISHES ON THIS DAY.  If you would like to join the Pilgrimage with our Bishop please sign up at the back of the church or contact Julia in the parish office for a ticket.
Parish Building Fund The monthly retiring collection for the parish building and maintenance fund raised £571.34. Bless you for your continued generosity.

World Communications Day The retiring collection for World Communications Day raised £347.47. Bless you for your generosity.

Water Meter Readings Fr Tom is looking for a parishioner to monitor the meter readings of the Community Centre for a period of 3 months. Please see Fr Tom.
St Peter's School Summer Fayre is taking place on 24th June from 11am – 3pm and it would be great to see you there, helping to support our school.  If you would like to donate any goods for the Summer Fayre then we would also be very grateful to receive them, especially any plants we could sell on the day.  Please contact Claire Clist on 07921 511 442 or by email at stpeterssft@gmail.com  Thank you in advance for your support.

Mini Stewards:  Calling anybody aged 10-13! We have the Youth Stewards for ages 14-18, who are doing a sterling job in bringing our 6.30 Vigil Mass to life every month.  Now we would like to set up a Mini-Stewards group, for boys and girls aged 10 – 13 (roughly Years 6-9), who would like to be similarly involved in the Mass, on a monthly basis.  If this sounds like something you would like to do, contact Amanda on 07505 961275.

BCCS Charity Golf Day is being held on Monday 19th June at The Rayleigh Golf & Country Club, Hullbridge. For more information and to secure your place, please contact Julie Abbott on 07912 277413 / jabbott@bccs.org.uk
Mass of Thanksgiving for Marriage and Family Life Unfortunately the Diocese issued an incorrect date. The correct date is Saturday 15th July 2017. Bishop Alan would like to invite married couples to join him at 3pm in Brentwood Cathedral. Fr Tom has four invitations to give to parishioners who would like to attend. There is a reception after Mass. Please contact the Parish Office.
St John Bosco Summer Camp provides an opportunity for children to have an exciting, activity packed camping holiday in Essex. See poster at the back of the church for details or visit www.svpboscocamp.org.uk
BROTHER GUY CONSOLMAGNO SJ TO SPEAK AT GIDEA PARK Saturday 10th June from 11 a.m. until 3 p.m.  (coffee from 10.30 a.m.) at the Catholic Church of Christ the Eternal High Priest, Gidea Park, RM2 6DH.  Admission is free, tea and coffee will be provided, but please bring a packed lunch. It is essential to book your place (early booking is advised) and this should be done by email to GPstudydays@gmail.com
DIOCESAN CENTENARY LECTURES, CATHEDRAL HALL, INGRAVE ROAD, BRENTWOOD, CM15 8AT: WEDNESDAYS AT 7.30pm

7 June:       Father Stewart Foster, Diocesan Archivist: ‘The Foundation & Early Years of the Diocese (1917-1951)’

14 June:    Canon Brian O’Shea, Parish Priest of Grays: ‘The Development of the Diocese (1951-1979)’

21 June:     Father Martin Boland, Dean of the Cathedral: ‘The Diocese Today – A Reflection’

28 June:     Dr Paul Doherty, Headmaster, Trinity Catholic High School, Woodford Green: ‘The Patron Saints of the Diocese of Brentwood’ 

ADMISSION FREE – BOOKSTALL AVAILABLE
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Web www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
____________________________________________

  Parish Priest:             
        Father Tom Jordan 

  St. Peter’s Primary School     01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                         Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Pentecost Sunday (A) 
4th June 2017 
Congratulations to our young people who today at the 11.30am Mass will be Confirmed in their Faith:

Alexandria Casemore (Valentina), Sian Daly East (Charity), 

Megan Fleary (Sophia), Olivia Gill (Isabella), 

Ryan Groves (Peter), John Kelly (Gregory), Liam Kelly (Hubertus) 

Carlo Lopez (Pio), Gabrielle O’Donoghue (Emiliana) 

Orla Tanner (Salvatore) and Thomas Young (Andrew).
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Let us continue to pray for each other, for those who helped in the preparation for this day, and for young people everywhere in their relationship with Our Lord









